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Hall of the Great Vow Gongyo Ceremony

Due to the spreading of Novel Coronavirus infection (COVID-19), gongyo ceremony at the Hall of the Great Vow for Kosen-rufu will be suspended for the time being from February 22nd (Sat).

Annually we receive many SGI members from mid-March to the end of April. We believe many members are already planning to come to Japan this year, too.

Therefore, we would like to ask you to inform such members who come to apply for the “Letter of Introduction” of this important news. We would also like to ask you to contact members to whom you have already issued “Letter of Introduction” and who have not yet left for Japan about this suspension. As for members who already arrived in Japan and come to SGI Headquarters, we at the SGI Visitor Center will explain the situation.

Currently we do not know when the ceremony will take place again. Any updates will be relayed to each SGI organization immediately.

Thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation.

February 18, 2020
SGI Headquarters
